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February 7, 2017 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
 

Dear Sirs: 
 
Willis Chen of SGS Taiwan Ltd. is authorized to open projects on HP’s behalf for the 
purpose of radio assessment/certification under the following conditions: 
 

1. This authorization is extended only to the HP Regulatory Model HSN-I07C.   
 

2. This authorization is extended only for the following certifications/testing:  FCC.  
 

3. All invoices for services rendered should be sent to SGS Taiwan, not to HP.  
Licenses and test reports generated on HP’s behalf must be emailed or copied to 
my attention when completed. 

 
4. No access should be granted to any existing HP file or project information. 

 
5. The certifications and test reports should note only HP’s name and Regulatory 

Model.  No other company or product identification should be noted on the 
certificates or test reports except as needed by the regulator. 

 
6. The FCC certification must be applied for using the Short-Term Confidentiality 

program as described in FCC DA 04-1705. 
 
If you have any comments or questions, please feel free to contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Walter Overcash 


